
Export LCL Haiti
Service Update

Dear valued customer,

Please be advised that due to the current situation between 
Dominican Republic and Haiti, the government of the 
Dominican Republic has decided to suspend all air, sea and 
land transportation between both countries. 

Therefor we regret to confirm the suspension of our LCL 
service to Haiti until further notice.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

For further information please contact your local SACO 
Shipping Team.

29.09.2023

http://www.wwalliance.com/
http://www.saco.de/
https://www.facebook.com/SACO-Shipping-GmbH-192440357512256/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3844427?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical:company,entityType:entityHistoryName,clickedEntityId:company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_3844427,idx:0
https://www.instagram.com/saco_shipping/
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